
ANNOUNCEMENT     
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2018 December th30 

  

Information on MSE holiday, 31st December 2018 

Please be informed that Maldives Stock Exchange Company Pvt Ltd (MSE) and Maldives Securities 

Depository (MSD) will be closed on 31st December 2018 as it is a Bank Holiday. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  

Thank you. 
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